
 

 

2nd May 2023 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Year 1 Trip to Hale Synagogue – Tuesday 23rd May 
  

As part of our RE and art topics ‘What makes some places sacred?’, over the Summer term we 
will be visiting 2 places of worship.  The first will be a Jewish synagogue, Hale Synagogue. 
 
All classes will go on Tuesday 23rd May. 
 

1C (Miss Howells and Mrs Eldridge’s class) will be go in the morning.  
1B (Mr Farrow) will be going in the afternoon. 

1A (Mrs Craven’s class) - half of the children will be going in the morning with 1C and half 
will be going in the afternoon with 1B (details of exact children to follow). 

 
A volunteer who is familiar with the synagogue will be guiding us around, showing us objects 
and parts of the building and explaining how and when they are used by the local Jewish 
community. 
  

For 1C and half of 1A we will be leaving school promptly at 9.15am on a coach, and will be 
returning to school later that morning before lunch. For 1B and the other half of 1A we will be 
leaving school promptly at 12.50pm on a coach, and will be returning to school later that 
afternoon before the end of the school day. As neither trip is over lunch time, normal lunch 
time arrangements will remain in place. 
 
Take a Look Tuesday will still go ahead on this day for Year 1- this will finish at 9:00am. 
  

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a 
trip will be provided.  
  

A contribution of £5.50 to help cover costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive 
sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. Please provide consent and make 
payment using Parent Pay. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium you may be entitled to the 
trip being funded by school. Please email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if you think 
you may be eligible.  
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Finally, if you are able to come and help us with the trip please fill in the form below: 
https://forms.gle/hb37u6bW7zbNSSqB6  
 
  

Kind Regards  
  

Hayley Craven, Richard Farrow, Hayley Howells and Leanne Eldridge 
Year 1 Teachers  

https://forms.gle/hb37u6bW7zbNSSqB6

